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NASA anticipates being engaged in bargaining a new Collective Agreement with the Employer beginning in April 2019, and bargaining dates will be announced to members as they are set. 
The current Collective Agreement expires on June 30, 2019. Should an Agreement not be finalized before June 30, 2019, the current Agreement shall remain in effect until a replacement Agreement is negotiated.  
The Bargaining Committee has had one introductory meeting with the Employer to date, to request information and discuss logistics and process.
Based on the priorities identified from the 2018 Bargaining Survey Results, the Bargaining Committee has developed proposals related to the following areas: 
· Wages & Benefits
· Workload
· Job Security
· Equity & Transparency
The Bargaining Committee, in collaboration with the Workload Committee and the Executive Committee, intends to provide timely and comprehensive updates to the membership about the bargaining process. A Bargaining Update page on the NASA website has been established and updates will also be circulated to members through email by the Communications Committee.
Meet and Greet sessions have been scheduled with your Bargaining Committee. Drop by to meet Jarret Serediak, NASA Labour Relations Director, and members of the Bargaining Committee:  Rhonda Betker, Bernie Budinski, Peter Kamstra, Christine Loo, Spenser Rawluk, and Katherine St. Laurent.

	Tuesday, March 12
Patricia/Parkwest Campus
Room P157/9
10:15 – 11:45 am

	Wednesday, March 13
Souch Campus
Room Z141
11:15 – 12:45 pm

	Monday, March 18
Metro Campus 
Room Y240
12:00 – 12:50 pm and 
3:00 – 3:50 pm




Your comments and questions are welcome by email to NASA@nait.ca or to any of the bargaining committee delegates. 




